
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

CANTERBURY REGIONAL PEST 
MANAGEMENT PLAN  
– COMMENCEMENT
The Canterbury Regional Council (Environment 
Canterbury) has made the Canterbury Regional 
Pest Management Plan (the Plan) in accordance 
with the Biosecurity Act 1993 s 77(1). The Plan 
will commence on 1 July 2018.
The Plan is a key component for Environment 
Canterbury’s wider biosecurity programme and 
provides the regulatory requirements for priority 
pests across the region.
Inspection and availability of the Plan

Copies of the Plan can be viewed from 1 July 
2018 during office hours at:
• The offices of Environment Canterbury at:

• 200 Tuam Street, Christchurch;
• 75 Church Street, Timaru; and
• 73 Beach Road, Kaikōura.

• The Environment Canterbury website at
www.ecan.govt.nz/pests.

Paper copies of the Canterbury Regional 
Pest Management Plan are available from 
Environment Canterbury’s Customer Services 
for a cost determined in the Fees and Charges 
Policy 2018.
The documents can be downloaded free of 
charge from the Environment Canterbury website 
(www.ecan.govt.nz/pests), or alternatively a CD 
can be provided free of charge by contacting 
Customer Services on 0800 324 636, or by email 
to ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz.
For all inquiries please contact Customer 
Services: 0800 324 636.
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CHIEF EXECUTIVE


